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GQIC Blinded Peer Review 
 
Trillium’s Global Quality Improvement Committee offers the option for providers to 

request a review of their Quality Improvement Projects (QIPs) through a blinded 

peer review. As part of the review process, the committee will provide feedback 

regarding how the provider may more fully meet the expectations outlined by 

Trillium and improve their scores with the next submission.  Prior to the committee 

receiving the QIP for review, Trillium staff will remove all identifying provider 

information to ensure the committee does not know who the provider is and to 

enable the committee to review the QIP impartially.  For any providers wishing to 

participate in the blinded peer review, please contact Krissy Vestal at 

Krissy.Vestal@TrilliumNC.org.  All QIPs will need to be submitted by 2/28/2018 to 

be included in the blinded peer review. Blinded peer reviews conducted in 2017 

yielded a 50% improvement in overall QIP scores for providers who participated in 

the review.   
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